
Please return to normal government operations.  Discontinue all emergency powers.  Do not codify any 

of the executive orders. 

 

There is too much information showing that we are through the tunnel that we, in retrospect, should 

never have entered.   

 

Governor Lamont has made poor decisions around this pandemic response.   

One specifically is borderline criminal – sending symptomatic elderly people into elderly care 

homes.   

The initial secret-advisory panel is suspect at best.  

Masking children who were known to be a virtually zero impact population with respect to 

infection and therefore transmission. 

The latest scientific studies have been revealing that the methods used during the course of this 

pandemic were more harmful than if we had done nothing.   

The Great Barrington Declaration would have been a better path to take. 

 

The time has come to release all of the restrictions imposed on the population.  All of the protective 

practiced should be voluntary from this point forward. 

Thank you, 

Jason Guidone 

 

 


